
Message from the PTA 
 
A warm welcome back to everyone at Infants and Juniors.  
 
This year's PTA Committee.. 
Infants 
Jo Pennington (Co-chair)  
Jo McCoy (Co-chair)  
Josie Fear (Secretary)  
Iain Hignell (Treasurer)  
Diane Lee (Vice Treasurer)  
 
Juniors 
Alyson Jones (Interim Chair/Vice Chair) 
Sue Glover (Committee) 
Stephen Dearing (Treasurer) 
Lucy Clarke (Outgoing Secretary) 
 
Sadly fundraising this term will be very different, with many things on hold/not 
able to go ahead.  With this in mind the fundraising we do will be split between 
both schools.  We hope to hold virtual fundraisers were we can.  
 
Our annual Christmas Cards are still going head at both schools (more will 
follow on this).  
 
We have a Bags2Schools event on Thursday 1st October, drop off will be 8:00-
9:00am at Loddon Hall car park.  If you have any unwanted but usable clothes 
please do drop them off in tied bags.   
 
 
Infants 
We had to postpone our AGM so this will now take place on 24th September 
2020, 8pm via Zoom.  We will send details nearer the time.  
 
To help us run the Committee we really need to recruit some class reps, where 
possible two per class. If you are interested in becoming a class rep or have 
any questions please contact us or find us in the playground – we are normally 
around and we are a friendly bunch!!  
 
Juniors - We Need You!   
We held our AGM in July but did not manage to fill the roles of Chair or 
Secretary required for the PTA to continue.  We need volunteers to take on 
these roles!!   
 
Another AGM to vote in the new Committee will take place on 1st October 2020, 
8pm via Zoom.  We will send details nearer the time. 
 
To support the Committee we will also need to recruit some class reps, where 
possible two per class.  Please let us know if you are interested or join the AGM. 
   



A huge THANK YOU to our outgoing Chair Ann-Marie Murphy and Secretary 
Lucy Clarke for all their ideas, time, energy and dedication. 
 
  
Thank you 
The PTA Committee for Infants and Juniors 
 
 


